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11/5/20 

Dear Parents,  

It is with great pleasure that we welcome you and your child to the St John Fisher community. I 

would like to personally welcome all our existing families and extend a warm welcome to all the 
new families who will be joining us at the beginning of the academic year. We look forward to 
welcoming your child to St John Fisher in September. 

At St John Fisher, we are passionate about providing a first-class education and will strive to 

ensure that our school supports your children achieve their potential. As parents, we are the 
primary educators of our children and we look forward to working with you in partnership, in order 
for children to find school a positive and rewarding experience. 

We understand that beginning primary school is such an important milestone and we recognise 

that settling well into school makes a big difference for you and your child. In these uncertain 

times, we want to reassure you that we are working on ways to make this transition a happy and 

smooth one based on the needs of the children. This will be different from how we would normally 

have undertaken transitions in the past because as you know life and school life has not been 

‘normal’ recently but rest assured, we will have the needs of your child at the forefront of our 

minds. 

On our school webpage, you will find some important information. You will also be sent or have 

the chance to collect an induction pack soon. Enclosed will be various forms, which we would be 
grateful if you could complete as necessary and return to the school office as soon as possible. 

https://www.stjohnfisher-wigston.leics.sch.uk/parents/new-entrants-parents-information 

Included on the webpage are the following:  

 Structure of the School Day  

 First Day in Reception  

 Term Dates 2020-2021 

 PTFA Letter & Brochure  

https://twitter.com/StJohnFisherCVA
https://www.stjohnfisher-wigston.leics.sch.uk/parents/new-entrants-parents-information
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Please note some of this may change depending on government advice. 

You can keep up to date with events and news from the School via the website or Twitter. A 
newsletter is sent out monthly and copies are available in the ‘Calendar and News’ section of the 

website.  

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the school office.  

Yours sincerely,  

Mr A Gallagher 

Headteacher 

https://twitter.com/StJohnFisherCVA

